Sara Peer

To: Ross Nelson
Subject: RE: Welch Mill request to launch canoes and Kayaks at Riverside Park

From: Ross Nelson

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:31 AM

To: Sara Peer <speer@cannonfallsmn.gov>

Subject: Welch Mill request to launch canoes and Kayaks at Riverside Park

Sara,

| apologize that | didn’t send this note earlier, but | just read it this morning.

I’'m requesting permission from the City of Cannon Falls to once again be able to launch canoes and Kayaks from Riverside
Park.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ross and Jane Nelson

Welch Mill Canoe, Tube and Kayak

Business phone: 651-388-9857
Cell: 651-380-4309



